
Re: HB3376 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
I fully support the bill to support economic recovery for small house theaters. They struggle to 
compete with the big chains in normal times and COVID has been devastating to them. The 
small theaters represent the communities they serve, not the big corporate interests as are 
vital to the identity and vibrancy of a community. Please pass this bill and help them survive.  
 
Carlene and Walter Benson 
545 Leslie St. SE 
Salem, OR 97301 


